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AGING AND ADULT SERVICES PUBLIC HEARING 

 
San Mateo County Aging and Adult Services (AAS) invites community members 
to attend a public hearing in order to provide comments about the 2019-2020 
Area Plan Update for Older Adults and Adults with Disabilities. The public 
hearing will include information about the results of the needs assessment of 
older adults and adults with disabilities used in the development of the Area Plan 
for 2016-2020 and the Area Plan Update for 2019-2020.   
 
In addition, the public hearing will include a discussion of the program funding 
that will be used for AAS’ program development and coordination activities and 
funding for the Priority Services of Access, In-Home Services, and Legal 
Assistance for FY 2019-2020. Starting July 1, 2019, AAS will be entering its third 
year of its four-year contract cycle with community providers who have gone 
through a competitive bidding process (Request for Proposal). 
 
 
The Commission on Aging will include the public hearing as part of its regular 
monthly agenda which is scheduled for: 
 

Monday, March 11, 2019 
9:00-11:00 A.M. 

San Mateo County Health  
225 37th Avenue, Room 100  

San Mateo 
 
For additional information regarding the public hearing or for copies of the 
material that will be distributed at the hearing, please contact: 
 

Cristina Ugaitafa 
Aging and Adult Services 

Commissions and Provider Services Unit 
801 Gateway Boulevard, 2nd Floor 
South San Francisco, CA 94080 

 
(650) 573-2937 (Voice) or  

711 (California Relay Services) 
 
 


